
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS  

DATE: 5/14/25  

  

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall  

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry  

Guests:   

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting  

There were 47 customers in arrears for a total of $10,234.84. 

The plant is running well. 

The actuator for the diverter gate at the plant is bad and a new replacement is $12,000.00. 

The flow is up at the plant due to all the rain we have had. 

The sewer manhole located at the entrance to the apartment complex behind the dollar store 

has been covered as they were landscaping the area. 

 

  

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM  

  

  


